Meeting with community representatives
against the Bridge Farm planning
application

I met with opponents of the Bridge farm quarry today. I confirmed that I am
against a quarry in that location, for the reasons set out in the Council’s
decision on the application. I will be happy to assist the Council in anyway
should this matter go to appeal. I will take up with the Council the issue of
which sites are identified in their new Minerals Plan to make sure they do
not intend to identify this location.
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